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DIVISION ADVISORY 
No._____,               s. 2025 
 
 

CANCELLATION OF THE SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON THE 
PREPARATION OF WORK AND FINANCIAL PLAN (WFP) 2026 

FOR BATCH 4 (LIMAY, ORION AND BAGAC DISTRICTS) 
 

 
 To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
        Elementary and Secondary School Heads 
        Assistant School Heads 
    Accountant III 
    Budget Officer III 
        Accountant I 
    Administrative Officers II 
        Senior Bookkeepers (Autonomous and Non-Autonomous) 
        Disbursing Officers (Autonomous and Non-Autonomous) 
        Administrative Assistant II 
        Accounting Personnel 
        Budget Personnel 
        All Others Concerned   
 
  
  Considering the predicted severe rainfall and adverse weather 

conditions, this Office announces the cancellation of the Seminar-Workshop on 
the Preparation of the Work and Financial Plan (WFP) for FY 2026 for Batch 4 
(Limay, Orion, and Bagac Districts) scheduled on September 23, 2025, due to 
the effects of Super Typhoon Nando.  

A separate memorandum will be released to announce the new schedule 
of the said activity. 

 For information and guidance. 
 

    

                                                     CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V 

                                            Schools Division Superintendent  
 
 

Encl.: As stated, 
Reference 
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index 
Under the ff subjects: 
WORK AND FINANCIAL PLAN 2026 
F2/Fs5 
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